
 

 

CALL FOR IDENTIFICATION AND EVALUATION OF CONTRACTORS 

SUBJECT: DEMINERALIZED WATER PLANT UPGRADING (TENDER NO 98-104) 

 SHAZAND PETROCHEMICAL COMPANY (ARPC) Intends to identify qualified capable domestic 

and domestic-foreign consortium contractors in order to upgrade the demineralized water 

plant in an EPC contract framework. 

Applicants (individually or in consortium of other qualified companies) are requested to submit 

their formal letter of interest resume and the following items through address No. 68 Taban St. 

Vali-e-Asr Ave. / Tehran, Islamic Republic of Iran, to ARPC after the date of insertion of this 

advertisement (except for Thursday’s and Friday’s). 

1- Article of association memorandum of agreement (if any), declaration of establishment 

and the latest related documents have been released. 

2- Organization chart and CV’S of the key personnel for the project including the designer 

engineers and project managers. 

3-  Taxpayer registration certificate (economic code), financial details along with the copy 

of last balance sheet. 

4- Copy of authorization (the power of attorney). 

5- Experience detail along with the supporting documents in the form of relevant pages of 

contracts and completion certificates of the works similar to the work covered by this 

announcement, as well as the works in progress. 

6-  Technical competence certificates issued by competent authorities. 

7- The short list of the required soft wares and equipment for the design and construction. 

In case of any question or ambiguity please contact us via telephone (+98 21 82122543) or send 

e-mail to account of pdinfo@arpc.ir.  

NOTE: Submission of the documents will not create any right for the applicants, and ARPC will 

be free to accept or reject applicants for bidding without any accountability. 
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